GEORGE PEPPERDINE COLLEGE
1121 WEST SEVENTY-NINTH STREET

LOS ANGELES 44, CALIFORNIA

October 25, 1944

Mr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

Thank you very much for your letter of October 19th

with reference to our playing in the Municipal Auditorium
on December 22nd. We appreciate your offer very much
and are sorry we did not write you sooner as we would

have been very glad for the opportunity of playing on
both Friday and Saturday nights.

We are planning on leaving Los Angeles about the
12th of December and are anticipating games with Colorado
College, Denver University, Washburn and possibly Utah
while on the way to Kansas City. We consider it an honor
to be able to participate with teams of your high quality

and feel that the arrangements regarding financial con-
sideration are very satisfactory.

We would appreciate an early confirmation with
reference to these games as we are making reservations

for transportation at this time. Thanking you again for
your consideration, I remain,

Sincerely yours,

(ANs.

A. O, Duer

Head, Athletic Department
Coach of Basketball
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